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Oregon voters are accustomed to voting by mail and appreciate the flexibility this 

offers, as most of us work full time which makes voting in-person considerably more 

time consuming and difficult. This bill is yet another attempt to disenfranchise voters. 

The myth of voter fraud, no matter how prevalent, is still a myth and is not based in 

fact. I am asking you to oppose this bill and any other like it that comes before the 

Oregon legislature. 


